Bangladesh OHS Links – Selected Media Articles & Reports

December 2015 – January 2016

Basic Information

International Labor Organization; Occupational safety and health country profile – Bangladesh:

http://www.ilo.org/safework/countries/asia/bangladesh/lang--en/index.htm

International Labor Organization webpage: "Toward a safer garment industry in Bangladesh," updated frequently:

http://www.ilo.org/global/about-the-ilo/activities/all/safer-garment-industry-inbangladesh/lang--en/index.htm

ILO-IFC Better Work; SME Occupational Safety and Health Toolkit – Bangladesh: http://bangladesh.smetoolkit.org/south-asia/en/content/en/53241/Occupational-Healthand-Safety

EU-OSHA, "Promoting occupational safety and health through the supply chain; Literature review (2012):

https://osha.europa.eu/en/publications/literature_reviews/promoting-occupational-safetyand-health-through-the-supply-chain/view

Business & Human Rights Resource Centre – Bangladesh

http://business-humanrights.org/bangladesh-0

Weekly newsletter with key articles from the Bangladesh media published by WRAP – Worldwide Responsible Accredited Production http://www.wrapcompliance.org/en/home

Maclean's magazine (2013) "What does that \$14 shirt really cost?" http://www.macleans.ca/economy/business/what-does-that-14-shirt-really-cost/

Selected Articles and Reports

Major reports

"Beyond the tip of the Iceberg: Bangladesh's Forgotten Apparel Workers," NYU Stern Center for Business and Human Rights, December 2015: http://static1.squarespace.com/static/547df270e4b0ba184dfc490e/t/5672d01f841aba5776 0d628a/1450364959693/Beyond+the+Tip+of+the+Iceberg+Report.pdf

Interactive map of Bangladesh garment factories from Stern Center website: <u>http://people.stern.nyu.edu/twadhwa/bangladesh/</u>

Asian-Pacific Newsletter on Occupational Health and Safety, special issue on the textile sector, with articles on Bangladesh by Steve Needham (ILO) and Hasanat Alamgir (Univ of Texas), as well as articles on India, Vietnam and Sri Lanka, December 2015: <u>http://www.ttl.fi/en/publications/electronic_journals/asian_pacific_newsletter/Documents</u> /Asian-Pacific%20Newsletter%203-2015.pdf

"Committed to fair working conditions; DBL-Group: High labour and safety standards in the Bangladeshi garment industry pay off," World Bank, "Let's Work Partnership," December 2015:

https://www.letswork.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/12/Case-Study_DBL-Group_finalfinal_en_12.2015.pdf

"Scandal: Inside the global supply chains of 50 top companies," ITUC-Frontlines report, January 2016: http://www.ituc-csi.org/IMG/pdf/frontlines_scandal_en-2.pdf

"Undress Corruption; How to Prevention Corruption in the Readymade Garment Sector: Scenarios from Bangladesh," Transparency International, January 2016: http://www.ti-bangladesh.org/beta3/images/2016/fr_ffs_rmg_16_en.pdf

News from the Bangladesh Accord

Website: http://bangladeshaccord.org

"Statement on Business Termination of Prominent Apparels," January 12, 2016: http://bangladeshaccord.org/2016/01/statement-on-business-termination-prominentapparels/

News from the Alliance for Bangladesh Worker Safety Website: http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org

"Alliance Statement on the January 24 Gazipur Chemical Factory Fore," January 26, 2016:

http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/en/336-alliance-statement-on-the-january-24-gazipur-chemical-factory-fire

Earlier articles and reports

"Most Bangladeshi garment workers are women, but their union leaders weren't. Until now," Bruce Wallace, PRI's The World, September 16, 2015: http://www.pri.org/stories/2015-09-16/most-bangladeshi-garment-workers-are-womentheir-union-leaders-werent-until-now "Can Myanmar's minimum wage avoid pitfalls of Bangladesh's garment sector?' Jit Shankar Banerjee, Myanmar Times, September 18, 2015: http://www.mmtimes.com/index.php/opinion/16541-can-myanmar-s-minimum-wageavoid-pitfalls-of-bangladesh-s-garment-sector.html

November 2015 Update of the Tazreen Claims Administration Trust for victims of the Tazreen Fashion building fire (24 November 2012), November 15, 2015: http://tazreenclaimstrust.org/2015/11/15/november-update/

December 2015 articles and reports

"Export earnings from US rise by 11.4% in January-October," New Age (Dhaka), December 13, 2015: http://newagebd.net/183948/export-earnings-from-us-rise-by-11-4pc-in-jan-oct/

"Millions of Bangladesh garment workers still face unsafe conditions – study," Reuters, December 17, 2015: http://in.reuters.com/article/bangladesh-garments-idINKBN0U01QF20151217

"While women's wallets are heard, Apparel workers are restrained by a web of violence," Huffington Post, December 17, 2015: http://www.huffingtonpost.com/judy-gearhart/while-womens-wallets-areb_8822864.html

"Millions of Bangladesh garment workers at risk, despite safety efforts," Reuters, reprinted in Dawn magazine, December 18, 2015: http://www.dawn.com/news/1227071

"When we made mistakes in our sewing, They slapped us', Bangladeshi garment workers are still struggling to win the safe and humane workplaces they deserve," Michelle Chen, The Nation, December 21, 2015: http://www.thenation.com/article/when-we-made-mistakes-in-our-sewing-they-slappedus/

"Bangladesh orders arrests for 24 accused in Rana Plaza tragedy [who failed to appear in court]," DW.com, December 21, 2015: http://www.dw.com/en/bangladesh-orders-arrests-for-24-accused-in-rana-plaza-

http://www.dw.com/en/bangladesn-orders-arrests-for-24-a tragedy/a-18932660

"BGMEA slams New York University study on Bangladesh RMG," Dhaka Tribune, December 21, 2015:

http://www.dhakatribune.com/business/2015/dec/21/bgmea-slams-new-york-universitystudy-bangladesh-rmg-workers "RMG workers demand Tk 15,000 as minimum wage," bdnews24.com, December 29, 2015:

http://bdnews24.com/bangladesh/2015/12/29/rmg-workers-demand-tk-15000-asminimum-wage

January 2016 articles and reports

"Beyond the label: Photographer documents garment industry in Bangladesh," The Telegraph (London), January 2016: <u>http://www.telegraph.co.uk/news/picturegalleries/12025246/Beyond-the-label-</u> Photographer-documents-garment-industry-in-Bangladesh.html?frame=3514092

"Monthly exports hit record; Shipments reached \$3.2B in December – the highest monthly earnings in the history of Bangladesh," The Daily Star (Dhaka), January 6, 2015: http://www.thedailystar.net/business/monthly-exports-hit-record-197698

"RMG Factory Remediation: BGMEA working out actual status after buyer groups' lowprogress allegations," The New Age, Dhaka, January 8, 2016: <u>http://newagebd.net/191276/rmg-factory-remediation-bgmea-working-out-actual-statusafter-buyer-groups-low-progress-allegations/</u>

"Inside Bangladeshi factories: The real story," Robert J.S. Ross, The American Prospect. January 8, 2016: http://prospect.org/article/inside-bangladeshi-factories-real-story

"Export earnings for US up 11.6% in January-November," New Age (Dhaka), January 10, 2016:

http://newagebd.net/191931/export-earnings-from-us-up-11-66pc-in-jan-nov/

"Survey of RMG female workers beats off sector people's claim [survey says women make up 65%, not 80%, of garment workforce]," Dhaka Tribune, January 13, 2016: http://www.dhakatribune.com/business/2016/jan/13/survey-rmg-female-workers-beats-sector-peoples-claim

"BGMEA rejects Transparency International report as baseless," fibre2fashion.com. January 16, 2016:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/apparel-announcement-news/bgmea-rejects-tibreport-as-baseless-176974-newsdetails.htm

"Young workers in a Bangladesh pot factory – in pictures," Zakir Hossain Chowdhury, The Guardian, January 19, 2016: <u>http://www.theguardian.com/world/gallery/2016/jan/19/young-workers-in-a-bangladesh-pot-factory-in-pictures?CMP=Share_iOSApp_Other</u> "Bangladesh seeks fair prices for RMG products," fibre2fashion.com, January 20, 2016: <u>http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/apparel-announcement-news/bangladesh-seeks-fair-prices-for-rmg-products-177061-newsdetails.htm</u>

"DIFE records 44,347 violations of labour laws in factories," New Age (Dhaka), January 22, 2016:

http://newagebd.net/195692/dife-records-44347-violations-of-labour-laws-in-factories/

"Bangladesh's disaster capitalism; Climate change is driving Bangladeshi women out of the countryside and into exploitative garment factories," Anna Plowman, Jacobin magazine, January 22, 2016:

https://www.jacobinmag.com/2016/01/bangladesh-rana-plaza-rmg-garment-industryclimate-change-environment/

"Global unions criticize Bangladesh government over EU compact," International Trade Union Confederation. IndustriALL Global union and Uni Global Union, January 26, 2016:

http://www.industriall-union.org/global-unions-criticize-bangladesh-government-overeu-compact

Compiled by Garrett Brown, January 26, 2016